
Union highlights importance of staffing levels in 
childcare

 Denmark 

The FOA public services union has warned of the consequences of failing to 
maintain minimum staffing levels in childcare. It says that a survey of parents using 
childcare already reveals that 18% of parents have been affected by falling 
standards and reduced opening hours. FOA also quotes a television documentary 
that highlights the benefits to children of ensuring the minimum level of one 
childcare teacher per six children. Apart from the benefits to children the union also 
highlights the loss in tax revenue as the impact of fewer childcare places and 
reduced opening times equates to 5000 fewer workers in full-time employment.
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